
From: Daniel Segal   
Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2022 2:05 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: RE: May 31 Planning Committee meeting item Modifications and Updates to existing Secondary 
Dwelling Unit and Secondary Dwelling Unit – Detached Regulations (PED20093(c)) 
 
I support intensification. SDUs should be allowed up to 3 per property and parking requirements should 
be waived.  
 
 Appropriate housing is hard to find at an affordable price. Only solution is build more. 
 
Daniel Segal 
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